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Harper Sulier                                                                      

12639 North Red Bud Trail                                                                                                   
Buchanan, MI

49107

1-269-695-2741

hsulier13@hotmail.com                        

October 29, 2016
Edmund Allard

43028 Aqua Drive

Palo Alto, CA

94305

1-650-723-2300

eallard52@stanford.edu
Dear Dr. Allard,


I am sending you my resume and writing you this letter on behalf of the open field zoologist job in Africa under tenure from Stanford University. I am inquiring to find out if an interview would be possible and if so, when. For it is my wish to occupy this position on the faculty.


I myself, am a graduate of Stanford University. I graduated with a doctorate degree in zoology and a bachelors degree in psychology. I worked as an aid and intern in the zoology department for two years. I also worked as a volunteer for the African Wildlife Foundation in the Masai Mara National Reserve in Kenya for one summer in 2012.

I graduated Stanford with a 3.827 grade point average. You can see my grades from my last year in the table below.

	Class
	Grade (Percentage)

	Cognitive Psychology
	87.2%

	Zoology
	93.8%

	Evolutionary Biology
	89.7%



The San Jose Mental Institution and Dr. James Talbon will be more than happy to give you references as to how I am qualified for this job. I have already published some work, “The Effects of Air Pollution on Populations of Northern Californian Ground Squirrels”, it was published by the Stanford University Press.

I believe that I am completely qualified for this job. I may have just graduated, but I have already shown that I am capable of working systematically, and independently and able to show results. I would like to ask you to schedule an appointment so you are able to consider me for this position. You will find my resume enclosed with this letter.

Thank You,







Harper Sulier

